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In the Golden 

Book this week 
 

Class 1 

George & Kevin 

 

Class 2 

Nicholas & Abobakr 

 

Class 3 

Whole Class 

 

Class 4 

Whole Class 

 

Class 5 

Jenson & Blake 

 

Class 6 

Glory & Ayla 
 

 

Nursery 

Shay & Willow-Rose 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 12th April 2024 

Welcome back to school and nursery. It has been a busy week welcoming 
new children in school and nursery. The children have settled really quickly 
back into their routine and new learning. 
During the Easter break we have been fortunate to have Lovell 
construction on site laying new concrete paving outside the hall. This has 
been part of their community work and gives us a great area to use and smoother 
access from the hall to the playground.  

Jigsaw 
Next week we are 

looking for people who 
try to solve friendship 
problems when they 

occur 

Next week’s word…. 
 

extra 

Attendance 
Whole School– 91.74% 
Class 1— 95.65% 
Class 2— 87.65% 
Class 3— 91.89% 
Class 4— 97.86% 
Class 5— 85.85% 
Class 6— 90.16% 
 

Lates = 25 

Lost Learning = 3 hours 

7 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 6 

Reading at home 
We know that regular 
reading to an adult can 

support children to make fantastic 
progress with learning to read, and 

becoming fluent readers. Please 
encourage your child to read regularly 
at home so they can collect their prizes 
in school. We expect children to read at 
home at least 3 times per week. If you 
have any questions about reading at 
home then please talk to your child’s 
teacher or contact the office who will 

pass a message to your child’s teacher.  

School Shoes 
We have noticed a number 

of children wearing 
different coloured trainers / shoes to 
school. Please can we remind parents 
that children should wear black school 

shoes to school.  

Starting school &  

Moving to Junior school 
 

We know it will feel like a long time ago 
that you applied for places for September 
2024. Parents will be notified next week 

of their child’s place for September.  

Breakfast Club 
7:45—8:40   £2 per 

day 
More information 
from the office. 

Please come to the 
main front door for 

Breakfast Club. 

The new dinner menu has started this week. More 
details on the next page. Printed copies will be sent 

home soon.  

Dates for the Summer term 
 

Monday 6th May  Bank Holiday 
Friday 24th May   break up for half term 
 

Monday 3rd June   back to school & nursery 
Friday 19th July   end of term 

Parent Meetings (school) 
In the autumn term we offered phone 
call and face-to-face parent meetings 
which proved very popular. This term 
we are offering the choice of a phone 
call or a face-to-face meeting. Today 

you will receive information about time 
slots for your child’s class. 
Please return the reply slip HELP! 

Do you have any uniform or 
underwear that your child no 
longer needs? We are running 

short of spares in school. Please 
take anything you have to the office. 
If your child has come home in spare 

clothes from school or nursery please can 
you return them. Thank you. 




